
 
                          BARKER LIONS TALE 
                            Dec 21st, 2013 
 
        Dear Lions, 
  

 Welcome to the 1st day of winter even though we have had some of 
the coldest weather already in recent years. 

A Happy Holiday and Happy New Year is wished to everyone from 
President Burley and the Lions Board members.  Hope the New Year is 
healthy and prosperous.  

Monday morning, Dec. 23 the Barker Food Pantry will be handing out 
Christmas baskets and gifts to the needy in the community. We ask that any 
Members available that morning to please help with this wonderful service. 
Members be at the Faith United Church @9:30 am. Thank you in advance 
for your help. 

The next regular meeting of Lions will be Jan. 15th, with the Dist. 
Gov. as our guest. We will be installing 2 or 3 new members @ this event. 
This is also the only meeting of the year that we ask members to dress in 
proper attire. 
          The Board Meeting will be on Jan. 22nd for this month.  

A Community Recruit is scheduled for Jan. 19 @ the Barker Fire 
Hall. Our club plans on having a table with information about Lions. We 
will also have a cash raffle of $50.00. All members are encouraged to attend 
this new endeavor.   
                                                                                                                 
DATES TO REMEMBER: 
     Dec. 23rd Basket and gift distribution  
     Jan.  15th Regular Meeting (Dist. Gov. visit) 
     Jan.  19th Community Recruit 
     Jan.  22nd Board Meeting 
     Feb.  9th   Pancake Breakfast  
                 

 
 
                                                   Lion Matt, Secretary 
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